
 

  Page 1 

PO Box 868, Christmas Island INDIAN OCEAN 6798  

Telephone: +61 8 9164 7960  

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a community get together  

at Government House on Wednesday evening 
 

Number: A35/2018 Date: 2 July 2018 

 

Join us for a community get together at Government House on West Island 

on Wednesday, 4 July 2018 from 6.30pm to 8.00pm.   

 

The event commences at 6.30pm with a FREE light dinner and 

refreshments.   

 

The event is also an opportunity to welcome Ms. Andrea Selvey, the new 

Chief Executive Officer of the Shire of Cocos (Keeling) Islands. 

 

Unfortunately I cannot join you on this occasion but I hope you all enjoy 

the evening. 

 

This community get together is proudly hosted by Mrs. Natasha Griggs, the 

Administrator and Ms. Seriwati Iku, the President of the Shire of Cocos 

(Keeling) Islands. 

 


